
BoT Meeting 

Dates 

18th November 

9th December 

 

3rd November 

Safe Biking 

 

5th November 

DOC Planting Day 

 

12th November 

Teacher Only Day 

 

16th November 

Wakatipu 

Triathlon 

(PP—18th) 

 

 

14th December 

Prizegiving 

 

Last Day Term 4 

15th December 
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Thank you for supporting the School Working Bee on Sunday. It 
was great to have so many there. A very big thank you to Anita for 
organising it. 
 

This Friday (5 November) we are planting trees along the    

BoardWalk. We are hoping that as many as parents as possible can 
come along and help us with this. Please be at school at 12:30pm as 
the Department of Conservation staff are meeting us there and will 
run through what is required. Please bring along a spade if you have 
one. Instead of having a sausage sizzle as we did last year at the 
Planting Day, the children have ordered a pie for lunch from Monica. 
She will deliver them to school on Friday morning and we will have 
these before we go. 
 
Tomorrow Matty Graham and his team will be at school taking 
the Safe Biking programme with the Senior Room. The Senior 
Room children will need their bikes at school. They also need to have 
returned their permission form to Miss Kellett.  
 

We have been advised that the Wonderland Glow Show we had      
intended to take the children to in Queenstown on November 25th 
has been postponed until Term 2 next year. 
 

At the end of last term, the children painted beehives that are 

going to be over at Mrs Woolly’s garden. This Saturday the                
beekeeper is coming to deliver the bees. Katherine has contacted the 
school to say that the students are welcome to go there on Saturday 
morning as long as they are accompanied by a parent. Please meet 
at Mrs Woolly’s at 11:00am if you are interested to watch the       
beekeeper at work. This should take about 30 minutes. 
 
Please note that Glenorchy School will be closed on Friday 12 
November for the final Teacher Only Day of 2021. Staff are using 
this day to advance their work and learning on student assessment. 
 

Student of the week 

Paula, Nicole, Roshell and Gorettie 

 




